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ANNOUNCING HUNT HEROES ESSAY CONTEST WINNERS

In commemoration for this year's 21st Anniversary of 9/11, we launched
our second annual Patriot Essay Contest. The contest provides military
children ages 8-18 years of age the opportunity to share “What it means to

Our Hunt Heroes certainly understand the importance of being a patriot
and the impact on how they can make a difference in their own
communities. This year’s Patriot Contest winners are:

be a Patriot and How Do You Show Patriotism in Your Community?” 1. Gavin D. - Fort Lee

Each submission included poignant messages on patriotism - which 2. Janelle H. - Langley

included Respect, Loyalty, Sacrifice and the Love for our People and 3. Nathalie R. - Air Force Academy
Country. Read below one of our submissions by Gavin D. from Fort Lee: 4. Noah W. - Ohana Navy

“Most people may not be aware, but patriotism also exists in our community. 5. ReeseF.-Ohana Navy

This can be done simply by being a good citizen who exercises their right to
vote during an election, by participating or volunteering in local activities and
events, making contributions that support your community, and just by doing
more to help those around you without ever expecting anything in return.”...

Congratulations to our Patriot Contest Winners for their great submissions!

COMING SOON -TENANT SATISFACTION SURVEY!

The annual Tenant Satisfaction Surveys will launch in October for both Army and Air Force communities.

We encourage you to share your thoughts and feedback on your living experience in our community. The survey links will be sent from the Air Force
(AirForceHousingSurvey@celassociates.com) and Army (ArmyHousingSurvey@celassociates.com), to the primary email address on file. If you have any
questions, please contact your local leasing office.

Air Force will launch on Monday, October 17, 2022
Army will launch on Tuesday, October 25, 2022

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE

Dear Residents,

Fall is officially here, and with the new season comes cooler weather (especially for those states that have seen extraordinary heat),
children acclimating to a new school year, and football. There are also a few notable things happening within the company that | feel
are important to share with you.

First, we are wrapping up our season of Hunt Helping Hands. We bring employees together each year for a day of service and focus on a
project in each community. This year, we decided to conduct projects in each community to benefit our residents. Our team members have
partnered with several organizations to provide additional service to our residents and communities.

On October 13, 2022, we will again partner with Hire Heroes USA to provide residents with a free workshop on career transition for those
leaving active service. This one and half hour event will provide the tools necessary to create a resume, provide interviewing techniques, and hopefully set our
career-seeking residents up for success. For more information, please visit HuntHeroesFoundation.org.

Our Army and Air Force communities will receive their CEL Tenant Satisfaction Surveys. | encourage you to complete these brief but essential surveys. The
information will help us prioritize our efforts to better serve you and to further invest in the areas where we are performing the strongest.

And finally, we have concluded the Focus Groups at each of our HMC communities. | wish to thank those who took the time to participate and provide
valuable feedback. These in depth conversations were essential to understand our resident journey from the leasing process to move out.

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis

Brian Stann

President and CEO

Hunt Military Communities

321-655-6321 .
@PatrickFamilyHousing
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IMPORTANT EVENTS

Candy Giveaway

Stop by the Leasing Office during office hours on October 31st and pick
up some candy!

Navy Cupcakes

Join us on October 13th for the Navy's birthday! We will be giving away
cupcakes at the Leasing Office from 8 AM - 5 PM. *While supplies last.
Pumpkin Carving Contest

From October 3rd - 13th, post your carved pumpkin on our Facebook
page, and the picture with the most likes will win 2 tickets to Halloween
Horror Nights! Winner will be announced on the 14th.

Pet Costume Contest

Dress up your furry friend(s) and post a picture to our Facebook starting
on October 14th and ending on October 20th. The winner will be
announced on October 21st.

Photo Contest

Post a picture of you or your family participating in spooky events around
the community to our Facebook. The photo with the most likes will win 2
tickets to Sea World! The contest will open on October 24th, and will close
on October 30th. The winner will be announced on October 31st.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Pet of The Month
The winner of Pet of The Month will win a gift bag valued at $25!
Yard of The Month

The winner of Yard of The Month will win a yard decoration of their choice
valued at $50!
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YARD OF THE MONTH
Lauren Jones

OCTOBER IS BREAST CANCER
AWARENESS MONTH

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT

Gary Perger

Gary is a Maintenance Technician here at Patrick Family
Housing. In Gary's free time, he loves to go camping, and
he also loves all things motorcycles. Gary loves being
able to help residents throughout our communities with
their needs inside and outside their homes.

PET OF THE MONTH
Stephanie Nystrom's pup, Olive
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Pumpkin Carving
Contest Starts
Facebook
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Indigenous
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Photo Contest
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Facebook

@ Halloween @

Candy Giveaway
Leasing Office
All Day

Miss Veteran
America
Pageant Day
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CONNECT WITH US!
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Yom Kippur Ends
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National
Depression
Screening Day

[13)
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@ @PatrickFamilyHousing
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Facebook
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@PatrickFamilyHousing



